CRANBOURNE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Bakewell St. PO Box 26, Cranbourne 3977

Ph: 5996 1744 Fax: 5996 1370



<mark>www.cr</mark>anbourne-ps.vic.edu.au

Issue 30 9th October 2013

Calendar

UPCOMING EVENTS



Term 4

Dance Fever whole school activity – Money due by Friday October 11th

Saturday 12th October
Family Photo Day

Friday 18th October
Toy Catalogue orders to
be returned

Monday 21st October
Curriculum Day

Thursday 24th October
Prep & Grade 1/2
Excursion Cranbourne Botanical
Gardens

House Points

NO HOUSE POINTS THIS WEEK

PRINCIPAL'S NEWS

Welcome to Term 4

The term has had an amazing start with the first Dance Fever session on Monday.

All students who participated had a fantastic time and are looking forward to performing for parents at the end of year celebration concert.

It is not too late to join in this activity – participation forms and payment (\$10) will be accepted up to this Friday.

The dance instructors are young, vibrant and full of enthusiasm.

Congratulations to our athletics team who competed at Casey Fields during the last week of term 3. We had several students succeed to go through to the next level.

Thank you to Mr Peel for organising their participation and for attending the day, acting as a marshall in the shot put event.

Mrs Pereira is on leave for this week and next week while Miss Maslen has extended her long service leave from last term to the end of the year. Replacement teachers will be joining the learning communities during these staff absences.

Mrs Pedic will be absent for two weeks – during this time the library will open for returning books only at recess and lunch time. The library will not be open before or after school for two weeks.

Cheryl Van Deursen - Principal

SCHOOL NEWS

Student Birthdays

HAPPY

Happy Birthday to the students who celebrate their birthdays this week

Tyson E.

Johnathan R.

Clay M.

Alyssa J.

Tarra-Jay J.

Stars of the Week

Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts this week!

Grade	Student	For being
Prep PAM	Robert S.	Respectful
Junior BA	Elly S.	Persistent
Junior HM	Caytlin C.	Respectful
Junior MC	Hayley T.	Reliable
Middle LB	Vithum S.	Confident
Middle MD	Aimee M.	Co-operative
Middle SG	Veronica N.	Respectful
Senior IW	Daniel J.	Confident
Senior MR	Maddie W.	Respectful
Senior RP	Brodie E.	Confident
P.E.	David W. JBA	Confident
Art	Brodie O. JBA	Confident
Personal Dev	Chelsea H. JMC	Responsible
Assistant		
Principal		
Principal		

From the Office

The second instalment EMA cheques are now available for collection from the office.



To view this magazine go to our web site at www.cranbourne.ps.vic.edu.au

CURRICULUM NEWS

NAPLAN

The Department of Early Education & Childhood Development (DEECD) has returned the results of our NAPLAN Assessment for 2013.

These results are a snapshot of how students in Grade 3 and Grade 5 are doing at school as compared to other students of the same age across the country (National).

These assessments were conducted earlier in the year, therefore are not an indication of where the students are at <u>now</u> with their learning but where they were at <u>6 months</u> ago.

These reports are assessing students against the new National Curriculum Ausvels and not Vels. Students in Year 3 and Year 5 will receive their personal NAPLAN results next week.

Di Fernand - Assistant Principal

STUDENT NEWS

Term 4 has commenced most productively and the final term for 2013 will be very busy with lots of activities being held throughout the school.

The School Carnival will be held on Wednesday 30th October and the Grade 5 and 6 students are busy with their preparations for this fun-filled day.

The Walkathon will be held on Friday 8th November and this will be a whole school activity with lots of surprises on the day. Information will be sent home next week.

The Prep, Grade 1 and 2 students will be visiting the Cranbourne Botanical Gardens on Thursday 24th October to explore mini beasts in their natural environment.

Prep Orientation visits for 2014 Preps will commence on Tuesday 29th October from 9.30 – 10.30am. Students must be enrolled at Cranbourne Primary School to attend the sessions and we look forward to meeting these future students.

Year 6 Graduation will be held on Monday 16th December at the Cranbourne Community Theatre. The students are busily preparing for this event and are looking forward to a night of fun and celebration of their achievements.

These are just a few of the exciting events that will be taking place at Cranbourne Primary School and we look forward to sharing them with you.

COMMUNITY NEWS



Thank-you to all the families and friends who have shopped at the Good Guys and earned donation credits to support our school.

School Uniform Reminder!

School hats are compulsory this term. If your child has lost their hat, new hats can be purchased from Beleza.

DANCE FEVER MONEY MUST BE PAID BY FRIDAY 11TH OCTOBER.

It is expected that all children in the school will attend.



SPRING LAUNCH SATURDAY 12TH OCTOBER

10-2PM

FACE PAINTING
FAIRY FLOSS & POP CORN
JUMPING CASTLE
BALLOONIST
12PM KIDS CLINIC-GROW YOUR OWN VEGETABLE
9AM CFA
SAFE PLATES
SUPPLIERS DEMONSTRATIONS
DIY WORKSHOPS

LOTS OF FUN FOR ALL FAMILIES



